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ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2015 – SECTION 75
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE OF  
STOCKHOLE LANE, CO. DUBLIN 
Fingal County Council has made an order to temporarily close Stockhole Lane,  
Co. Dublin from after the roundabout leading to the Clayton Hotel and Circle K 
Station Access as far as the junction with Baskin Lane. (Access to Hotel and  
Circle K Station will be maintained).
The purpose of this road closure is to facilitate road resurfacing works.  
The period of the temporary closure will be from 08.00 Monday, 12th September 
2022 to 18.00 Friday, 7th October 2022.
The alternative routes for traffic travelling in the area during the proposed closure 
are as follows:

Direction of Travel Destination Alternative Routes

Northbound from R139 – 
Clonshaugh Road

R132 –  
Dublin Road

R139 Clonshaugh Road – R107 
Malahide Road – Baskin Lane

Southbound from R132 – 
Dublin Road

R139 –  
Clonshaugh Road

Baskin Lane – R107 Malahide 
Road – R139 Clonshaugh Road

Local access will be provided over the period of the proposed closures for 
pedestrians and cyclists. 
Fingal County Council regrets any inconvenience caused in relation to this matter.

Natalie Dineen, 
Administrative Officer,  
Howth Malahide Operational Area


